
April 3, 2013 
 
 
G. Paul Bollwerk, III, Chair Dr. Richard E. Wardwell 
Administrative Judge Administrative Judge 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop T-3 F23 Mail Stop T-3 F23 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 Washington, DC 20555-0001   
 
Dr. Thomas J. Hirons      
Administrative Judge      
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel   
Mail Stop T-3 F23      
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission   
Washington, DC 20555-0001     
 

 In the Matter of 
CROW BUTTE RESOURCES, INC. 

(Marsland Expansion Area) 
 Docket No. 40-8943-MLA-2; ASLBP No. 13-926-01-MLA-BD01 
 
Dear Administrative Judges: 
 
Pursuant to the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board’s Order dated March 22, 2013, the NRC 
Staff hereby notifies the Board that a publicly available version of the Santee Sioux Nation’s 
cultural resources survey report for the Marsland and Three Crow sites is available in the NRC’s 
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  The ADAMS accession 
number for the report is ML13093A123.  The Staff provided this information to counsel for 
Consolidated Petitioners, the Oglala Sioux Tribe, and Crow Butte Resources, Inc., by email 
earlier today. 
 
On April 1, 2013, the Staff sent a hardcopy of the unredacted version of the report to the Oglala 
Sioux Tribe’s Tribal Historic Preservation Office in Pine Ridge, South Dakota, by Federal 
Express overnight delivery.   
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
/Signed (electronically) by/ 
Marcia J. Simon 
Counsel for the NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
Mail Stop: O-15 D21 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 
(301) 415-1261 

       Marcia.Simon@nrc.gov 
 
 
cc:  EIE Service List 



UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
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 ) Docket No. 40-8943-MLA-2 
CROW BUTTE RESOURCES, INC. )    
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing “NRC Staff Letter to the Atomic Safety and Licensing 
Board” in the above-captioned proceeding have been served via the Electronic Information 
Exchange (“EIE”), the NRC’s E-Filing System, this 3rd day of April, 2013, which to the best of my 
knowledge resulted in transmittal of the foregoing to those on the EIE Service List for the 
above-captioned proceeding. 
 
 
   

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
Marcia J. Simon 
Counsel for the NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
Mail Stop: O-15 D21 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 
(301) 415-1261 
Marcia.Simon@nrc.gov 

 
 


